22nd January,19203.

Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 24th ultimo
recpecting the case of tha pteamer "OCAYO", T have to
acquaint you that T am now in receipt of o l:=tter from
the Owners, in which thsy state that this vesssl is dus for
deckirnz in sbout four months' time, when the screw shuft
will be drawvn in andé sxamined,

This propesal has been approved hy the Committec
and T ghall the}sfcrs be glad if you will be cuided
accordingly.,

I am, 81ir,

Your obedizsnt ssrvant,

pro Secretary.

David Funter Hsc.,

VALIPAY, N.SE.
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